
CITY OF SHEBOYGAN 

R. C. 235-24-25 

BY LICENSING, HEARINGS, AND PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE. 

 

MARCH 3, 2025. 

 

 

Your Committee to whom was referred R. O. No. 117-24-25 by City Clerk submitting a 

liquor license application (#3713 Pena Inc.); recommends denying the license because there are a 

large number of parties interested in obtaining a liquor license and no available licenses due to the 

quota imposed by the State of Wisconsin. The committee believes that in light of the fact that the 

license would need to be transferred to another location, it would be more just to allow all 

interested parties throughout the city to have an equal opportunity to apply for the license that will 

become available once the current licensee ends his lease for the current premises. The applicant 

is encouraged to take part in that process, and the committee’s decision should not be seen as 

affecting the likelihood of obtaining the right to apply for a license under that process. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee: 

 

              

 

              

 

              

 

PASSED AND ADOPTED BY THE CITY OF SHEBOYGAN COMMON COUNCIL 

      . 

 

 

Presiding Officer      Attest 

 

 

 

             

Ryan Sorenson, Mayor, City of    Meredith DeBruin, City Clerk, City of 

Sheboygan       Sheboygan 


